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And taking the five loaves and the two fish, he 
looked up to heaven, and blessed and broke 
them, and gave them to the disciples to set before 
the crowd.  And all ate and were filled. What was 
left over was gathered up, twelve baskets of 
broken pieces. Luke 9:16-17, NRSV 

 
Dear Holy Trinity Family, 

By now, you already know 
that it is that time of the year 
when we turn our attention on 
how we have been faithful to 
our calling as stewards of 
God's abundant blessings.  It is 
also the time when we renew 
our commitment to God's 

mission through our church, our community and 
beyond.  

This important period began with a letter from 
this year's Stewardship chair with an overview 
of the calendar and an Invitation to each one of 
us to participate.  On Sunday, I shared what I 
consider to be the four major principles of 
Stewardship.  I said that Stewardship is about 
gratitude, it is about imitating God 
(Discipleship), it is about ability, and more 
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importantly, stewardship is about love - love for 
God and neighbor.  In this short article, I want to 
focus on stewardship as gratitude. 

First, stewardship as gratitude begins with 
heartfelt gratitude to God for His grace that 
sustains each one of us through the ups and 
downs of life.  By God's grace we continue to be 
a warm, welcoming, and Christ-centered 
community for all people to belong, blossom, 
and bless.  This is evidenced by so many who 
have joined us in the past year.  Early this year 
14 people were presented to the bishop to be 
confirmed or received into our 
Episcopal/Anglican branch of the Jesus 
movement.  Most recently, we officially 
received nine people who, after experiencing our 
shared life and mission for a while, decided that 
Holy Trinity is a place they wish to belong, 
blossom, and bless.  All this is from God who 
works in us to will and act according to His good 
purposes (Philippians 2:13). 

Secondly, I am grateful to each one of you who 
has responded to God's call to be part of what He 
is doing in this place. Throughout the year I have 
witnessed incredible generosity as you 
contribute your ideas, your funds, and your time 
to our church. Every dollar that we receive, 
every minute of volunteerism, and every good 
plan, comes from the heart and goes toward our 
mission. Your faithfulness and generosity have 
made all the difference; and I am eternally 
grateful to each one of you.  Thank you!  Thank 
you!  Thank you! 

Beyond your support for the general operating 
budget many of you have given generously to 
our outreach efforts, our building fund, our 
endowment fund, and many more.  Perhaps the 
perfect example of your generosity beyond the 
budget is the recently completed Church 
Window Restoration Project which cost over 
$70,000, a majority of which was funded by 
donations, large and small, from many of you.  
A dedication of these windows is scheduled for 
Sunday November 6 at the 10:30 am service.   

As you can imagine, this spirit of generosity is 
contagious.  As people hear about our 
generosity, and the difference it is making they 
are inspired and often moved to join in.  That 
was the case when, about three years ago, the 

late Thomas Alles learned of our church's 
generosity in support of our special school.  He 
was deeply moved and decided to donate over 
$200,000 to build two classroom buildings.  In 
celebration and thanks giving for this incredible 
generosity a celebration of generosity and 
dedication of the buildings will be held on 
Thursday December 1, at 2:00 p.m.  Please join 
us as we give thanks to God for His generosity 
that continues to flow through us for the benefit 
of our community and beyond. 

This year's theme focuses on the miracle of 
sharing. It demonstrates the ways in which our 
means meet the needs of the world, the ways in 
which we respond to the Gospel, the ways in 
which we sustain our community and our world.  
More Than Enough, brings us back to that 
moment of miracle described in Luke’s Gospel, 
having just been fed by Jesus from a scant few 
loaves and fishes. The people in that story heard 
Jesus’ call to share what they had in order that 
all might benefit; and that is what you do with 
the gifts you possess. When we have strategies 
that need to be developed, or committees that 
need to be staffed, or problems that need to be 
solved, you answer the call and share your 
wisdom and experience; without which our 
church and our ministry would be diminished.  

In a few weeks, you will receive an invitation to 
name and pledge the gifts you will make in the 
coming year to help our church and our 
neighbors near and far.  I ask that you pray for 
this annual gathering of gifts of gratitude, and 
consider how you will grow in faithfulness and 
generosity.  A service of consecration with the 
blessing of our 2023 Estimate of Giving cards is 
scheduled for Sunday November 20. Thank you 
for your continued generosity. 

With abundant gratitude, Samuel+ 

Vestry Meeting Highlights 
October, 2022 

The Vestry met for the monthly meeting on 
Wednesday, October 19,2022 to discuss matters 
of importance to the life and mission of our 
church. 
1. The meeting began with prayer and 
meditation from the book Meditation for Vestry 
Members. 
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2. The Vestry reviewed the minutes from 
September. 

3. Many Ministry Team liaisons shared 
highlights from their meetings. 

4. The Vestry reflected on The Ministry Fair. It 
was considered to be quite successful. We 
had a wonderful turnout and some new 
volunteers for various committees. 

5. Golf Benefit is October 29th. It is sold out! 

6. The Vestry approved the treasurer’s report as 
presented. A copy of the report will be 
placed in the Parish Hall for those that may be 
interested. 

October 23rd is Stewardship Kickoff. This 
year’s theme is “more than Enough” 

1. November 6th – Church Window Dedication. 

2. November 20th – Consecration Sunday. 

Budget for next year was looked at. No final 
figures have been decided. A cost-of-living 
increase was discussed for the Church and office 
staff. No final figures can be discussed until 
pledges for next year have been received. 

Doris shared information on the Loop. The 
estimate is based on a previous survey. She will 
call and have them do a new one to assure the 
estimate has not changed too much. 

Fr. Samuel reported plans for the dedication of 
the School Building is set for December 1st. We 
have 2 volunteers to assist with the Church 
Directory pictures. 

The Vestry Meeting ended with a closing prayer. 

Submitted by Doris Brennan 

Sr. Warden’s Report 
I am happy to report this has been one incredible 
month. After almost two years of protocols, 
masks and distancing, we hosted three amazing 
events, and welcomed a number of new 
members to our family. 

We had two “New Members” dinners, hosted by 
I.W.C. It gives new members an opportunity 
to learn more about Holy Trinity in a small 
setting. We get to share our experiences and 
connections with Holy Trinity. It is always 

wonderful to hear new members discuss the 
warmth they feel at Holy Trinity. 

We had The Blessing of the Pets. The weather 
was perfect, and so were the pets. Pet parents 
sat proudly as Fr. Samuel blessed each pet 
individually, and each one received a St. Francis 
medal for their collars. 

We had our first Ministry Fair. The Parish Hall 
was decorated and, as always, a wonderful 
spread was set out for coffee hour. Ministry 
Tables were set up around the room. Each one 
displayed various Committees that serve Holy 
Trinity and the Community. Members of the 
Committees were present to answer any 
questions; volunteer sheets were available. We 
had parishioners from each service browse and 
inquire about our various Ministries. It was 
wonderful for our Holy Trinity Family to see 
what goes on behind the scenes. It was very 
gratifying to see how many signed up to be a part 
of our Outreach and Service Programs. 

We had a Women’s Luncheon. It was nicely 
attended by some very enthusiastic ladies, and 
Fr. Samuel. We are very eager to get the E.C.W. 
restarted. Some wonderful ideas were discussed. 
It was felt a Women’s Support system was not 
just important, but needed. The Group wants to 
incorporate Socializing with Support and 
Service – the “Three S’s.” We look forward to 
our next meeting. 

The culmination of the month will be Holy 
Trinity Episcopal School Golf Benefit. We are 
sold out, but there is always room for lunch and 
donations. We look forward to seeing as many 
of you there as possible. 

This coming month will be dedicated to 
Stewardship. We will be reminded of what Holy 
Trinity means to each one of us, and what we 
can do to keep our “Home” the warm and loving 
sanctuary it has become. 

Doris Brennan – Senior Warden 

Jr. Wardens Report  
October 2022 Building and Grounds Report 

1) Our lawn tractor has been repaired and 
serviced. It’s working just fine now. Many 
thanks to Neven Mathews for loaning his 
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mower during this time. Also, a big thank 
you goes out to the Bob’s (that’s Freeman 
and Mustin) for all their help this year and 
especially during this time. 
 

2) Another big thanks to Bob Freeman for 
manning the G&G booth at the recent 
ministry fair. 
 

3) The parking lot has been resurfaced and 
restriped. All parking blocks are repainted 
(white) and locked in place using rebar 
material. The stripping has a lot of 
overspray, the company that did the work is 
coming back to clean it up. 4 new handicap 
parking signs have been put up. 
 

4) The fall fertilization has been completed on 
the lawn and all ornamental plants. 
 

5) Lots of weeds have been sprayed and the 
growth should slow down now that cooler 
weather is here. 
 

6) Power washing has been completed on all 
garden block walls. This is something we 
need to do at least 3 times a year and 
without Bob Mustin’s help it would be very 
difficult to manage. 
 

7) Power washing and HVAC filter changing 
on the north side of the new school 
buildings was also done. 
 

8) We have been waiting for cooler weather to 
enlist workers for a fall project. The first, 
and most important will be cemetery 
cleanup. This will be done as soon as I can 
schedule a Saturday. Hopefully in 
November. 
 

9) As you have all seen our church roof has 
been tarped by a team sent in by the 
Diocese. This was done to ensure that we 
mitigate wind and rain damage from 
hurricane Ian. Also, regarding the roof, we 
are being told by the diocese that things are 
moving in a positive direction regarding our 
insurance claim. As usual with these sorts 
of things it takes time and patience.   
 

10) Hedge trimming has been completed. 

In Christ’s name 
Randy Siver, Junior Warden 

Treasurer’s Summary Report 
September, 2022 

Contributions           Actual               Budget 
Pledges                    $13,566             $ 21,527 
Other Income              $ 653               $ 1,768 
Total                        $14,219              $ 23,295 
Expenses                  $13,439              $ 23,295 
 
Ascribe to the Lord the honor due his Name; 
bring offering and come into his courts. Psalm 
96: 

Russ Casson, Treasurer  

School Board Report 

Tutors Make a Difference 
 

It is said that it takes a village to raise a child, at 
Holy Trinity Episcopal School it takes a 
tutor to help a student succeed. 
The administration and staff at HTES is 
comprised of dedicated paid and volunteer 
individuals who are committed to enriching our 
students with both academic knowledge 
and practical lifelong skills. To complement and 
reinforce what is being taught in the 
classroom, HTES has a group of volunteer tutors 
who meet with students weekly. 

Our HTES tutor coordinator is Jim Kelly. Jim 
has been involved with HTES in several 
capacities over the past several years, and has 
himself been a tutor for 8 years. Jim 
and other tutors can attest to the impact that their 
involvement with students has made, 
and conversely their pride as their students have 
graduated and continued their  
education or entered the workforce. 



~ 5 ~                                                                            

Currently there are 15 tutors at HTES whose 
academic and professional backgrounds 
are varied and wide ranging and we are 
recruiting to add to this number. Tutors 
reinforce classroom lessons in language arts 
(reading and writing) and math. Our most 
urgent need is math tutors with an emphasis 
on fractions and basic algebra. If you have 
a background in this area, i.e.: engineering or 
accounting, please reach out to Jim or the 
school office. 

If you or someone you know is interested in 
having a positive impact on a student’s life 
please contact our Tutor Coordinator Jim Kelly 
at 913-558-2636 or Kadie Chidester in 
the HTES school office at 352-787-8855. All 
tutors are required to undergo a 
background check, be fingerprinted, and 
complete an online child safety course prior to 
meeting with students. 

Laura Bustin 
 

Holy Trinity School Helps  
STUDENTS SHINE! ! ! 

An update on the difference your 
caring donations make: 

 

Now that the 2022-23 school year is underway, 
our HTES students are settling into a 
routine.  New students are acclimating to a new 
school, new teachers, making new friends, and 
returning students are reconnecting with 
teachers and friends. For two seniors this school 
year also brings a new opportunity. These 
seniors are taking college courses as dual 
enrolled students, which means that they are 
taking college level classes, as well as 

completing their high school graduation 
requirements at HTES.  

Both students were required to take entrance 
exams to be accepted to their respective schools, 
Lake Tech, with locations throughout Lake 
County, and Lake-Sumter State College, located 
in Leesburg. As high school students taking 
college courses, their tuition at these schools is 
steeply discounted, allowing them to get a head 
start on their post-secondary education and 
careers with minimal cost. 

Lake Tech offers a variety of technical and 
career specific certificate courses; our student is 
enrolled in computer technology. He is on target 
to obtain his first certificate in November, and 
his second certificate just after he graduates 
from HTES.  LSSC offers a wide array of 
academic programs ranging from Arts and 
Humanities to STEM to Business. Our student 
will be taking general education courses as she 
works toward an Associate’s Degree. 

Justin McCallister, Head of School at HTES, 
commented that he is “incredibly proud of both 
students”, and that their admission to these 
colleges is a “result of their hard work and 
attention to their classes” at HTES. It should be 
mentioned that their college acceptances are also 
a testament to the dedication of Mr. McCallister 
and the HTES staff, including their commitment 
to ensure that each of our students succeeds in 
reaching their potential. 

Judy Monin 
 

 

Salvation Army 
Requests 
 
 
 

Words directly from Major Marie Harris with 
Salvation Army of Lake & Sumter Counties. 

         “This year we are expecting that the need 
will be abundant because the cost of living is on 
the rise even for the very basic necessities.  
Those living on the margin of life are trying to 
feed their families and pay their bills with 
limited resources. So, they come to The 
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Salvation Army needing help during the holiday 
season and throughout the year.” 

Sad but true and I think we all agree, so if you 
can bring an item or two on a weekly basis for 
our little red wagon, it will go to a family who 
has had to reach out to ask for help in feeding 
their family.  

Another way to help would be to contact Jim 
Kelly 913-558-2636 and 
volunteer to “Rings the 
Bells” for a 2-hour shift. 
This is usually done by 2 
or 3 people together. Jim 
can give you all the 
information about times 
and locations. Plus, as you 
are out shopping this Holy 
Season and you see 

someone volunteering at the red kettle, don’t 
forget to drop a little something in to the kettle. 
Every little bit helps.  

We will also be accepting some Christmas 
Angels from The Salvation Army. These angels 
will come with their own Wishlist prepared by 
the children themselves. So please consider 
choosing one or maybe donating toward one. Let 
us do the shopping if you prefer. Information on 
this project will be announced as soon as we 
have it. Julie Sligh, 352-205-1127 is our contact 
on this Christmas Project. 

Thank You All, 
Annette Freeman 
Outreach Committee 

 

OUTREACH CHRISTMAS PROJECTS 
YOUR OUTREACH COMMITTEE 
 

We want to Thank Everyone who came by our 
table during the Ministry Fair. It was a 
wonderful event. We handed out a list of 
Ministries that we oversee. We are a busy group 
but could not fulfill our Ministries without your 
help. Example, we just gave out all 50 of the 
Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes. We are 
so pleased that 50 children will have a gift this 
Christmas that would not have had a gift if not 
for YOU. So, Thank You.  
 

We also want to announce the winner of our 
Cinnamon Broom Door Hanger. Father Samuel 
pulled Jaleh Welton’s name from the 31 names 
that were in our drawing. Thank You to 
everyone who entered our drawing.  
 

Thank you, 
Annette Freeman 
 

 
 
Wreaths Across America 2022 
 

This year HTEC will join with 3,390 other 
locations to participate in National Wreaths 
Across America Day. The national day will be 
recognized on December 17, 2022. We at HTEC 
will recognize this special day and place our 
Wreaths on Sunday, December 18, 2022 after 
each of our Sunday Services. So, if you want to 
be a part of our placing the Wreaths, join us in 
the courtyard after your Service.  
 

This year the count of Veterans resting in our 
cemetery has grown. We are up to 73. We will 
need $10.00 each for 73 Wreaths so we will have 
a Wreath for each Veteran’s grave. If you plan 
to contribute for a Wreath; I ask that you do it 
early in Nov. our order must be in before end of 
month. 
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National Theme for Wreaths Across America in 
2022 is “Find a way to serve” this is a call for us 
all to  REMEMBER, HONOR, and TEACH. 
 
Thank You All, 
Annette Freeman  
 

 

Recap of Holy Hacker Outing 
The Holy Hacker Outing for November is 
scheduled for Saturday, November 12th at the 
Pennbrooke Fairways.  With a "Shotgun Start" 
at 9:30AM.  Come on out for a morning of fun, 
fellowship, and a great time.  I will see you on 
the course.  The sign-up sheet is on the bulletin 
board in the Parish Hall, or you can simply email 
me at pmclaugh7@gmail.com and let me know 
that you would like to play.   

Your Golf Guy Pat McLaughlin. 

 
2023 Stewardship Program  
Just a reminder folks.  We will be kicking off the 
2023 Stewardship Program during the month of 
October.  So, keep your eyes and ears open for 
important information regarding this.  The 2023 
Stewardship Program is not a plea for donations 
for this year - it is simply your pledge for your 
offerings and donations for 2023.  Which will 
help your Vestry get a head up as to how much 
money they will have to work with in 2023 and 
assist them in putting a balanced budget 

together.  More information will be coming to 
you during the month of October.  The 
Stewardship Program is always an exciting part 
of the year, and one that I look forward to.   

Your 2023 Stewardship Chairman 
Pat McLaughlin  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Cesar Noble 

 
HT School Golf Benefit 

 

By the time you read this the Fabulous Golf 
Benefit will be over and will have raised lots of 
money.  We have assembled a great team to help 
make this a Big Winner for the school. I really 
wish I could thank everyone who has stepped up 
individually but you know I surely would miss 
someone. 
 

If you see this BEFORE October 29 you STILL 
have time to make a donation. You can write a 
check to Holy Trinity School and take it, or mail 
it, to the Church Office.  Please remember no 
amount is too small. They even take cash! (What 
a novel idea.) 
 

I think most of you realize no matter what type 
of Benefit you work on it's always the cause that 
matters the most. If you can ever participate in 
anything involving our School I highly 
recommend you do it.  The students really 
appreciate everything you do for them.  Our 
teachers, staff and volunteers do such a 
remarkable job.  They deserve all the help we 
can give them.   
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday 4:15 p.m.  Holy Eucharist – 
Rite 2 (with no music) 

Sunday 8:00 a.m. – Holy Eucharist Rite 1 
(with no music) 

   10:30 a.m.– Holy Eucharist Rite 2 
(with Organ Music) 
                        (Live-streamed on Facebook) 

Wednesday 11:30 a.m. - Healing Service 
with Communion (Live-streamed on  
                              Facebook) 
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This is the ministry you want to be a part of. 
 

Peace 
Judy and Gregg Monin 

Ladies Fellowship Luncheon 
It was a sunny day in more ways than one on 
Saturday, Oct 15th! Twenty-two women of the 
parish plus Father Samuel gathered for a 
delicious buffet luncheon, wonderful 
fellowship, and sharing from the heart.  

In short, we enjoyed this opportunity to eat, 
welcome, and connect! It was a real treat to feast 
on the variety of favorite salads as well as other 
side dishes, cheeses, rolls and desserts which 
attendees brought as food offerings. We were 
delighted to have several recent newcomers to 
Holy Trinity in attendance whom we got to 
know as each of us introduced ourselves briefly 
and shared what we would like to see a 
Women’s Fellowship/Ministry “look like”. 
Also, fun was the chance to meet and chat with 
women who worship from home and those who 
usually attend a different service from us.  

We will gather again -- perhaps in December -- 
to consider all the wishes and hopes shared, and 
to figure out next steps for 2023. Several women 
have raised their hands to form the beginnings 
of a group of coordinators. Thank you, ladies, 
and more are definitely welcome! Please talk to 
Fr. Samuel if you have an interest or drop him 
an email at rector@holytrinityfp.com.   

Enjoy additional pictures at the end of this 
newsletter! 

Submitted by Deb Yee 

 
 
 

New Holy Trinity Members 
 

New Members with their Sponsors after the 
October 2nd Welcoming Ceremony. 

 

The Good Shephard’s Window 
Upon entering Holy Trinity Church, the eye is 
drawn to the large stained-glass window behind 
the altar. “The Good Shepherd” was installed in 
1926 in memory of Villiers Chernocke Smith 
who was a founder of Holy Trinity and served as 
Senior Warden from 1892 to 1924. 

The Southern Glass Company from Jacksonville 
submitted the design and installed the window 
along with two tinted glass side windows for a 
cost of $550. This window replaced the original 
window called “The Bleeding Heart of Jesus” 
which was thought by many to be too Catholic.  

Next month: Where was the ACA Academy 
and who was Bill Horan?  

Russ Casson  
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Judy Monin 

Barbara Cogley 

Kay Hodge 

Jeanette Scott 

Cheryl Pringle 

Mary Jo Neidow 

Sandy Foster 

Robin Michell 

Jean Pratt 

Dan Curtis 

Arlene Hanson 

Jaleh Welton 

MaryJane Kaufman 

Robert Hensley 

 

 

 

 

 

Charles & Angela Perrin 

Karen Hammen 

Gay & Robert Hensley 

 

In Loving Memory of Cesar Noble 
Our dear friend and fellow parishioner Cesar 
Noble departed this life on Sunday, October 23 
at an assisted living center in the Villages.  
Arrangements for his memorial service are yet 
to be concluded.  Please continue to pray for 
Dottie and the family during this difficult time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rest eternal grant your servant Cesar, O Lord: 
And let light perpetual shine upon him. Amen. 

Grant, O Lord, to all your servant Dottie and to 
all who are bereaved, the spirit of faith and 
courage, that they may have strength to meet the 
days to come with steadfastness and patience; 
not sorrowing as those without hope, but in 
thankful remembrance of your great goodness, 
and in the joyful expectation of eternal life with 
those they love. And this we ask in the Name of 
Jesus Christ our risen Lord. Amen. 

 

 

 

PASTORAL CARE 

For pastoral care 
we welcome you to contact: 

Deacon Charlie Perrin  
(917-856-7987) or 

charlieperrin@outlook.com,  

 Fr. Samuel Nsengiyumva 
 (920-226-0050) or 

rector@holytrinityfp.com; 
 or call the church office Monday 
through Thursday during office 

hours.   

Please continue to phone or email 
your prayer requests to 352-787-
1500 or office@holytrinityfp.com 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
OCTOBER 29: HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL GOLF BENEFIT: Our annual school Golf 
Benefit is scheduled for Saturday October 29.  Everyone is invited to participate by volunteering, inviting 
friends, donating or soliciting donations, or simply showing up to support the event.  For more on how 
you could help, feel free to contact Judy Monin at 440-725-0973 or visit 
www.HolyTrinitySchoolGolf.com. 
 
MONTHLY HOT PANCAKE BREAKFAST: Join us this month for the monthly hot 
breakfast in the Parish Hall served by our Holy Trinity Men’s group on Sunday, October 30th, from 
9:00am – 10:30am.  We will be serving pancakes, sausages, eggs, coffee, juices, etc.  Volunteers are 
needed for this important ministry. 
 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: Shoeboxes may be returned any Sunday you attend 
Church. Please place your Shoeboxes on the stage in the Parish Hall. Shoeboxes do not need to be 
wrapped and please remember to mark your label showing if it is for a boy/girl and the age of the child 
you shopped for. This label goes on the top of box on outside. Please remember to enclose a $10 donation 
for shipping, this goes inside the box. (Cash or check made out to Samaritan’s Purse). For those who 
wish to help but do not wish to fill a box, you may write a check to HTEC with “Operation Christmas 
Child” in the memo line drop your envelope in the offering plate.   For your convenience, Samaritan’s 
Purse Envelopes are available in the pews. ALL SHOEBOXES NEED TO BE RETURNED BY 
SUNDAY NOV. 6th, Then they will be delivered for shipping.  Thank you! 
 
BISHOP CANDIDATES DIOCESAN TOUR NOV.7-10: The next step in the Diocese of 
Central Florida's bishop search process will be the Diocesan Tour, Nov. 7-10. These meetings are open 
to the public. Six Q&A sessions will take place as listed below: 
Mon. Nov. 7|Cathedral Church of St. Luke, Orlando | 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Nov. 8 | St. George, The Villages | 10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Nov. 8 | St. Mary's, Daytona Beach | 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, Nov. 9 | Trinity, Vero Beach | 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
Thursday, Nov. 10 | Camp Wingmann, Avon Park | 10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Thursday, Nov. 10 | All Saints', Lakeland | 7:00 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
 
DIOCESAN HURRICANE IAN RELIEF:  Through consultations with clergy in areas of our 
diocese affected by Hurricane Ian, Bishop Brewer has identified FOOD shortage as one of the major 
needs arising from the devastation.  In response, the Bishop is asking congregations to consider donating 
to the FOOD fund to help refurnish food pantries run by our churches around the diocese. The goal is to 
raise $25,000.  If you are able and willing to contribute to this effort, you may write a check 
to Holy Trinity with "FOOD” in the memo line or send a check directly to the Bishop's Discretionary 
Fund with "FOOD" in the memo line.   

DEDICATION OF RESTORED CHURCH WINDOWS.  

The dedication of our restored church windows is scheduled for Sunday November 6 at 
the 10:30 am service. We praise God for all those who contributed to the project. 
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CONSECRATION SUNDAY: 

Our annual Consecration/Stewardship Sunday will be held on November 20 as we once 
again renew our commitment to love and love and serve the Lord in word and action by 
setting apart a portion of our financial blessings toward God’s mission in this place and 
beyond for the coming year.  This year’s theme is “More than Enough.”   

 

A CELEBRATION OF GENEROSITY & DEDICATION OF THE THOMAS W. 
ALLES WING AT HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL: DECEMBER 1:   

Postponed to early 2023.  Sorry for any inconveniences.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE SURVEYS AND SIGN-UPS 

GROWING TOGETHER INITIATIVE SIGN-UP 

In an effort to respond to the identified needs in the recent survey, we have created a sign-
up form for you to let us know how you wish to participate in the various activities.  Please 
take some time and respond as you feel led.  Click here to access the sign-up form. 

EPISCOPAL RELIEF & DEVELOPMENT (ERD) DISASTER FUND 

In response to the various disasters around the country and beyond, ERD has established 
a Disaster Fund.  To donate to the fund, please click here.  Thank you! 
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HOW MUCH SHOULD I GIVE? 
As we embark on this year’s Stewardship Campaign, and encouraged to determine how much we hope 
to give to God’s mission through Holy Trinity for the coming year, you may be wondering exactly how 
much of the financial resources God has entrusted to you would be appropriate.   

Perhaps the best perspective is one given by Jesus himself where he says that: “To whom much has 
been given, much will be expected.” (Luke 12:48).   With that in mind many have found the giving 
chart below to be very helpful.   

The giving chart is intended to help you identify how much of your current weekly income and giving 
percentage and then prayerfully considering how much you wish to give for the coming year.  Our 
hope is that wherever you find yourself, you will find it possible to grow a step higher.  Note that the 
chart shows numbers from 1% to 15%.  It is a reminder that “no gift is too small” and “no gift is too 
big” as long as it is given with love from the heart.  “Each of you should give what you have decided in 
your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.”  (2 
Corinthians 9:7). 
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October Birthdays 
In October, we honored all whose who had a birthday with a cake in the Fellowship Hall.   We hope to 
continue this practice by honoring those monthly birthdays on the second Sunday of the month.  
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Blessing of the Animals 
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Ministry Fair 
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Ministry Fair – Part 2 
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Ladies Luncheon – October 15, 2022 
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